
PRESS RELEASE No.43/2016                                                       Dt:10.08.2016 

 

 

              It has been proposed to take up emergency maintenance  work   in 100MLD 

sea water desalination plant at kattupalli, Minjur from 10.00AM on 11/08/2016 to 

10.00AM on 13/08/2016.Hence the water supply from the Minjur desalination plant will 

be affected  from 10.00AM on 11/08/2016 to 10.00AM on 13/08/2016  

              Due to this work, there will be reduced water supply from 10.00AM on 

11/08/2016 to 10.00AM on 13/08/2016 in the areas viz Madavaram, Manali, 

Thiruvotriiur, Ernavor, Kathivakkam, Patel Nagar and Viyasarpadi    

             The public are requested to store sufficient quantity of water in advance and 

also may contact the following numbers for the supply of water through water tankers 

for urgent requirements. 

 

Area Engineer I                         8144930901 

Area Engineer II                        8144930902 

Area Engineer III                       8144930903 

Area Engineer IV                       8144930904 

Executive Engineer R.O.II         8044930400 

Head office (complaint Cell)      28454040, 45674567 
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